
Dear Year 1,   

I have heard how amazing you are all 

doing in your vehicle work.  I know from 

your teachers that you have written some 

fantastic facts about me, and you have understood, it was 

said I was born in the Medieval Times.   

Do you remember why I was famous and what I did to help 

the poor people?  

That’s right I stole from the rich and gave to the poor. 

I am inviting you to help me and be a modern day Robin 

Hood. You know that I helped people who are less fortunate 

than us and can’t always afford food.  I would like you to help 

me with this and I invite you to donate an item of food and 

bring it into school that we can collect together and make a 

donation to the food bank.  

 

Here are examples of items of 

food that have been donated 

to a food bank.  

 

 

Thank you for your help and I look forward to seeing the 

donations of food coming into school.  

Take care,  

Robin Hood x  


